GCCS Elementary Schools announce music festival and track meet
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Students from all 12 Greater Clark elementary schools will participate in a music festival on
Tuesday, April 21 at 7 p.m.

The festival will be held in the auditorium at Charlestown High School. Charlestown High
School is located at #1 Pirate Place in Charlestown.

Students from all 12 Greater Clark elementary schools will participate in a regional track
meet on Thursday, April 23 at 4:30 p.m. The meet will be held at Jeffersonville High School’s
Blair Field. Jeffersonville High School is located at 2315 Allison Lane in Jeffersonville.

For more information, please contact Erin Bojorquez at (812) 283-0701 ext. 325.




